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Staff requests a continuance for the public hearing for alterations at 825 12th Street, 

project number HPDR2022-0001. Staff is requesting that this public hearing item be 

continued to the February 14, 2022 meeting of the Historic Preservation Commission.  

 

Suggested Motion: 

Motion is made to continue the agenda item Public Hearing for Alterations at 825 12th 

Street, project number HPDR2022-0001, to the February 14, 2022 meeting of the 

Historic Preservation Commission. 

TO:   Historic Preservation Commission 

RE:   Request for Continuance for HPDR2022-0001, 825 12th Street public hearing 

FROM:  Betsy Kellums, Planner III – Historic Preservation  

DATE:  January 26, 2022 

 

 


